Parent Message - October 22, 2021

- 1. A reminder to all parents/guardians that our <u>'Virtual Commencement'</u> will be released on Friday, November 5. If you have someone who has graduated, stay tuned for more information on how to access the program AND how to pick up diplomas, awards, caps, etc.
- 2. Please know that our CODE RED/LOCKDOWN <u>drill</u> yesterday morning at 9am went very well! Students and staff did exceptionally well and for the 10 minutes of the drill, the school was silent and clear. Well done to all!
- 3. Our first School Council meeting of the year will take place next Wednesday, Oct. 27 at 6:00pm. If any parent/guardian has a topic/issue/ question that they would like me to include on the agenda, please email it to me at m.moore@tvdsb.ca.
- 4. I also would like all parents to know that recently I spent an hour touring the school with a representative from the local <u>Health Unit</u>. We are in very good shape and have met all safety/COVID protocols. Again a huge thank you to everyone for doing their morning COVID attestations and for wearing masks every day.
- 5. It is also important to know that groups are now once again able to book our gyms and use them during the evenings and weekends. These groups are responsible for following COVID protocols.

Thanks to everyone!
M. Moore